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	MEMORANDUM

TO:		Kenneth Trujillo of UCI2 on behalf of Dish Wireless

FROM:		City of Littleton, Community Development Department

DATE:		July 24, 2024

SUBJECT:	WCF23-0001; Application by UCI2 on behalf of Dish Wireless for wireless equipment placement at 5844 S Datura St, Littleton



Thank you for your revised submission in the above-stated matter. Community Development has reviewed your application and this memorandum services as notification that your application is not complete per Littleton City Code 10-1-2.2.

In accordance with the Code, the following items are missing or inadequately addressed from your submission:

· Signed and sealed (by Professional Engineer or Architect registered within the State of Colorado) construction drawings, calculation and documentation including:
· The Construction Drawings are sealed, indicate “for zoning purposes only not for construction”.
· The Construction Drawings need to indicate the recommendations from both the Mount and Structural Analyses. 
· The updated WCF application mentions the telecom equipment on the ground will be enclosed with a wooden screen wall. The construction drawings need to reflect this proposed wooden screen wall.

The City will re-evaluate the application within 10 days of receiving the missing information noted above. The shot-clock for making a final determination is tolled until the missing items are submitted. 

If you have any questions or would like to set up a time to discuss the missing items, please do not hesitate to call. It is our intent to complete the evaluation on this proposal as soon as possible.
Thank you.
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